

# February 17, 1970

# Answer Written by W. E. Timmons, Assisstant Of Richard M. Nixon, the President Of The United States, to John M. Murphy's Letter

### Citation:

"Answer Written by W. E. Timmons, Assisstant Of Richard M. Nixon, the President Of The United States, to John M. Murphy's Letter", February 17, 1970, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Isa Yusuf Alptekin, Doğu Türkistan İnsanlıktan Yardım İstiyor (East Turkistan Expects Help from Humankind) (Otağ Matbaası, 1974): 121. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/208604

## **Summary:**

Answer by William E. Simmons to the letter sent by John M. Murphy about Yusuf Isa Alptekin's memorandum, as published in Isa Yusuf Alptekin's Turkish language book "Doğu Türkistan İnsanlıktan Yardım İstiyor" (East Turkistan Expects Help from Humankind).

#### **Credits:**

This document was made possible with support from MacArthur Foundation

# **Original Language:**

Turkish

#### **Contents:**

Transcript - Turkish Translation - English AMERİKA CUMHURBAŞKANI RİCHARD M. NİXON'UN YARDIMCISI W. E. TİMMONS'UN JOHN M. MURPHY'NİN MEKTUBUNA CEVABI

**BEYAZ SARAY** 

WASHINGTON

17 şubat 1970

Aziz Mr. Murhpy:

Doğu Türkistan'ı Kurtarma Merkezi Başkanı Sayın İsa Yusuf Alptekin'in Sayın Başkan Nixon'a sunulmak üzere göndermek lutfunda bulunduğunuz mektubunuzu aldık. Bu hususta göstermiş olduğunuz nazikâne ilginizden dolayı size teşekkür ederiz. Bu muhtıranın ilk fırsatta Başkan "Nixon"a arz edileceğinden emin olabilirsiniz.

En derin saygılarımla.

Muhlisiniz William E. Timmons Başkan Yardımcısı ANSWER WRITTEN BY W. E. TIMMONS, ASSISSTANT OF RICHARD M. NIXON, THE PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES, TO JOHN M. MURPHY'S LETTER

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

February 17, 1970 Dear Mr. Murphy:

We have received the letter by Isa Yusuf Alptekin, President of the Center for the Liberation of East Turkistan, forwarded by you to be delivered to President Nixon. We thank you for your kind interest in this matter. You can be sure that this memorandum will be presented to President Nixon at the earliest opportunity.

With my best regards,

Yours sincerely,

William E. Timmons
Assistant of the President